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St Boniface R.C. Primary School         

Undine Street, Tooting, London SW17 8PP

Telephone: 020 8672 5874  Fax: 020 8767 4780

Email: admin@stboniface.wandsworth.sch.uk  Website: www.stboniface.wandsworth.sch.uk

Headteacher:  Mrs L Platts   Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Whitwell                   26th June 2020
Dear Applicant

We are looking for a school receptionist to join our successful school in September 2020.

The role will involve being front of house for the school and directing multiple enquiries and liaising with the school administration team and supporting with tasks as they arise. Assist with pupil first aid and welfare duties, first aid training will be arranged.   The role will involve rregistering children for after school club and checking out children to parents at the end of the sessions, following safeguarding procedures.

St Boniface is a Roman Catholic Primary School situated in Tooting in the Borough of Wandsworth close to the borders of Merton.  We are well served by public transport (Underground- Tooting Broadway, Rail – Tooting Junction, and many bus routes).

We are a successful school with a staff and happy children.

We have around 366 children on roll, which includes 26 full time equivalent children in our nursery.  Our one and a half form entry school is currently organised as 3 mixed year groups per phase and two reception classes.  The children are polite, well behaved and keen to learn.  The staff are happy, helpful and very supportive. 
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, young people and vulnerable adults and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
This post is subject to a DBS check.

A copy of the job description, person specification details and an application form are available to download.  The closing date for applications is 12 noon on Friday 10th July 2020.  Please return completed application forms to jobs@stboniface.wandsworth.sch.uk.  Interviews will be held on Wednesday 29th July 2020.
We look forward to hearing from you.

Best Wishes
Lisa Platts
Headteacher


